UNDERGRADUATE STUDENT SYLLABUS STATEMENT

The University of the South is committed to fostering respect for the diversity of the University
community and the individual rights of each member of that community. In this spirit, and in
accordance with the provisions of Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the University seeks to provide students with disabilities
with the reasonable accommodations needed to ensure equal access to the programs and
activities of the University.

Any student with a documented disability needing academic adjustments is requested to speak
with Student Accessibility Services (SAS) as early in the semester as possible. If approved for
accommodations, the student has the responsibility to present their instructors with a copy of
the official letter of academic accommodations. Please note: Accommodation letters should be
dated for the current term; accommodations will not be provided without a current
accommodation letter; and accommodations cannot be applied retroactively. SAS is located in
the Office of the Dean of Students (931.598.1229). Additional information about
accommodations can be found on the Student Accessibility Services website .

Students who have questions about physical accessibility should inform their instructors so that
we can ensure an accessible, safe, and effective environment.


https://new.sewanee.edu/offices/the-college-of-arts-sciences-offices/student-life/dean-of-students-office/student-accessibility-services/

